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ABOUT

OUR TEAM

Anna Friemoth is a photographer 
based in Brooklyn. Born and raised 
in New York, she received her BFA 
from Maryland Institute College of 
Art and Central Saint Martins. 

Anna’s photographs have been 
featured in Time Magazine, 
Huffington Post, Cosmopolitan, 
Slate, and Vice.

Powered by a roster of dynamic 
creatives, we are not only 
passionate about the art of story 
telling but the development of 
brands and the impact your brands 
can make with the right content + 
the right team. From development 
to execution we are able unlock 
your true potential to build the best 
brand possible.  

At societyROW, our team is not 
bound by any creative limitations 
but rather always looking to push 
boundaries and create solutions 
that drives our client’s goals.
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